
 
 
 
10 LEISURE AND ARTS DEPARTMENT - ESTABLISHMENT OF POST OF MUSIC 

SPECIALIST (AN372-2004) 
 
In February 2003, the Scottish Executive made £17.5 million available to improve the quality and 
availability of musical experiences to young people in Scotland. 
 
The Early Years Music Club is a 6 month project to deliver high quality music sessions to parent-
toddler groups in Dundee.  The project will be delivered by a music specialist employed on a full time 
basis for a period of 6 months. 
 
The Committee is, therefore, requested to approve the establishment of a post of Music Specialist, 
graded AP2/4 (£15,582 - £21,732), for a period of 6 months commencing in January 2005. 
 
The total salary cost for the 6 month period will be £9,529 and will be met in full through external 
funding from the Scottish Executive. 
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